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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Does Your Farm Machinery Need a Pilot Vehicle? 
 

Now that spring has arrived, more farm machinery is travelling between 
farmyards and fields.  
 
Before hitting the road with your farm machinery, evaluate whether you 
need to use a pilot vehicle. When transporting oversized loads or travelling 
on high-speed roadways, use a pilot vehicle whenever possible. 
 
Pilot vehicles can help prevent incidents by letting other motorists know to 
be cautious when approaching or passing.  
 
Be sure to check traffic laws in your area for requirements about pilot 
vehicles. 
 
We all have the same goal of getting home safely at the end of the day, and 
being safety conscious and proactive on the road will help make sure that 
happens. 
 
For more information about farm safety, visit www.casa-acsa.ca.  
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